
Vivienne Scott 
Chairperson
The Entrance Community Precinct Committee 
P0 Box 349 
THE ENTRANCE NSW 2261 

.Dear Vivienne, 

THE DRAFT THE ENTRANCE PENINSULA PLANNING STRATEGY - SUBMISSION 

Thank you for your submission to the draft The Entrance Peninsula Planning, dated 15 May 2009.  
In your submission you raise a number of issues in relation to the draft of The Enrance Peninsula 
Planning Strategy. 

The issues raised in your submission will be considered during the evaluation (review and revi-
sion) phase of the draft strategy, now  that the public exhibition period has concluded. 

I believe, however, that the draft TEPPS does address the issues you raise in your correspon-
dence. The following explains how. 

1.   Concentration of affordable housing for socio-economic disadvantaged people 
Draft TEPPS proposes only minimal amendment to planning controls that would permit ad-
ditional residential unit development.  This primarily only within The Entrance Town Centre 
and Long Jetty Village Centre vicinities and principally to fit in with the Central Coast Re-
gional Strategy's dwelling and population targets and direction to locate such in existing 
centres.
To mitigate the current degree of socio-economic disadvantage and associated issues, the 
draft strategy has key objectives and an array of strategies aimed at improving  the eco-
nomic viability of the Town, Village and Neighbourhood Centres and providing additional 
jobs.
The draft strategy intends to do this by better utilising and marketing the many attributes of 
The Entrance Peninsula in providing a greater variety of attractions and activities for all 
age groups, and by following the advice provided by appropriately 
qualified persons with experience in economic analyses, relating to appropriate 
business types, appropriate spaces and effective liaison arrangements with all relevant
stakeholders.  The aim is to facilitate improved economic viability and the consequent flovv-on 
creation of additional jobs on the Peninsula. The advice received from the various appropriately 
qualified and experienced persons identified similar issues, arrived at similar conclusions and 
provided similar recommendations. 
The draft strategy's recommendations to prepare masterplans for the main centres, 
LEP and DCP amendments and effective liaison arrangements, following adoption of 
the draft strategy, will provide the major mechanisms for identifying the most 










